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Research mathematicians often accuse mathematics educators of making mistakes in textbooks, workbooks, and exams.

Such accusations are not unfounded. In many cases, however, unquestionable mathematical inaccuracies result not

from ignorance, but from a different view on the objectives of an educational text. This presentation will examine several

examples from different countries and eras, which may spur a more detailed study of this under-researched topic. (Received

January 18, 2018)
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